Hardin County Appraisal District

Minutes of Meeting
September 9, 2020
Hardin County Appraisal District

On this day, Wednesday, September 9, 2020 the Board of Directors held a
public hearing on the Hardin County Appraisal District 2021 Proposed Budget
and 2021/2022 Reappraisal Plan. The public hearing was scheduled at 4:30 P.M.
in the office of the Hardin County Appraisal District, Kountze, Texas.

The following members and guests were present:
MEMBERS GUESTS

Mr. John Landis
Mr. Richard Worley
Ms. Shirley Guillot
Ms. Shirley Cook

Board Vice-Chairman Mr. John Landis opened the public hearing at 4:32
p.m. with a quorum present. Mr. Kenny Burkhalter and Ms. Eileen Lewis were not
in attendance.

No guests were in attendance.

Chief Appraiser Crystal Smith explained the proposed budget in great
detail in order for Board present to be informed as to how line item amounts were
calculated.

Attending Board members and Chief Appraiser discussed the Hardin
County Appraisal District 2021 Proposed Budget.

Chief Appraiser explained the 2021/2022 Reappraisal Plan in great detail
in order for Board present to be well informed. Chief Appraiser informed Board
present of several changes made to the 2021/2022 Reappraisal Plan.
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